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August 2022

Dear Merryhill Families,

My name is Cindy Krause and I am the art teacher at Merryhill School in San Jose. I have been teaching here since 2011, and I am proud of the time our students get to spend in specialty classes. This is truly a “special” time for students to develop their creativity as well as exploring facets of a “Growth Mind Set”.  Welcome to the new school year!

When it is time for art class, my students know that they are going to do more than just create art. Learning is about making connections, and it doesn’t stop when it is time for art. There is always a theme or a big idea to which each lesson is connected. Picture books are an inte[image: image2.png]


gral part of my curriculum, not just because they model artistic styles and methods, but because they help the students make academic connections between art and other subjects.

Each student at Merryhill School has an art portfolio in which we save the artwork created throughout the year. In May the students and I choose the pieces that will be displayed at our annual Art Fair. This fair is a time for students to share their creations with each other, and for all of us to celebrate the artistic accomplishments of the school year.

I am looking forward to many hours of creativity with your children. See you soon.

Sincerely,

Mrs Krause

Art Teacher, Merryhill San Jose

cindy.krause@merryhillschool.com
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